
                                        
  

 

            
          

 
14th March, 2025 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Bake Sale for BIBs – the recent bake sale on the Common 
raised a whopping £442.  Huge congratulations to Esther 
Dudman, Sable Green and Ruby Jones who organised the 
whole event – clearly all their hard work paid off! Well done 
girls! 
 
 
Henley Youth Festival – Youth Variety Performance Some of 
our children took part in the Youth Variety performance at 
the Kenton on Wednesday along with 18 other acts.  The 
children did really well and enjoyed performing the song they 
had been taught by Joe Cummings. 
 
Junior Citizens – Year 6 enjoyed a very worthwhile Junior Citizen experience in Oxford on Thursday.  They were 
split into groups and given different scenarios to deal with including: stranger danger – meeting Dodgy Dave; 
someone falling in a river; and CPR all of which were valuable lessons. 
 
Lunch Duty – is anyone able to volunteer to help with lunch duties on Wednesdays? It’s half an hour from 
12.30pm until 1pm.  Even if you could do the occasional Wednesday it would help.  Please contact the school 
office.  Thank you. 
 
 
Dates of note for your diary: 
Saturday 22nd March – Lions Swimathon 
Thursday 27th March – KS1 Football Tournament 
Thursday 27th March – 3.30pm Book Look 
Wednesday 2nd April – 9.15am Easter Church Service 
Friday 20th June – 5pm Sports Evening  
Monday 14th July - Summer Production at The Kenton Theatre  
 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
 

 

Peppard CE Primary School 
Church Lane, Rotherfield Peppard 

Henley-on-Thames 
Oxon RG9 5JU 

Tel: 01491 628354 

Email: office@peppardprimary.co.uk 

 

Headteacher: Nick Steele 
 

Voluntary contributions – support our school! 
Did you know you can now help support the school by making voluntary one-off or monthly donations. If you would be interested in helping in this 
way – we would be very grateful for any support you feel able to provide. Even a small contribution would make a big impact. 
Your donations go towards improving the experience and education of all the children and throughout the year FOPS work alongside the school 
to fund learning subscriptions and school trips as well as additional class and school resources.  
Donations can be made online, directly from your bank account to the Friends of Peppard Primary School Account, the details of which are set out 
below. When making online payments please use your surname as a reference. 
 
Remember to ask us for a Gift Aid form too so we can claim this on your behalf! 
 
 

 
 
 

 

Account name : Friends of Peppard School 
Sort Code : 60-17-21 

Account number : 99468255 

Term dates 2024/2025:                                                                          
Monday 24th February – Friday 4th April 
Tuesday 22nd April – Friday 23rd May 
Tuesday 3rd June – Friday 18th July 
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